Brimfield Board of Health
Meeting of January 19th, 2021

Board Members Present: Chair Richard Costa, Co Chair K. Marino, M. Polack and T. Wood 
Present: Administrative Assistant Michelle Metcalf, Health Agent Jamie Terry and Senior Center Director Eva Pittsinger

The meeting was called to order at 6:32 PM

· COVID 19 -Update
Brimfield has 11 cases at this time. The numbers have gone down from last week. The town is working with Harrington hospital for vaccines to hold a community vaccine clinic. 12 towns are involved and BOH has 4 volunteers. The clinic runs Monday – Friday and hopes to serve 200- 250 people. Health Agent shared with the board a form for residents to fill out that will be reviewed to see when they qualified for the vaccine. Senior Center Director and Health Agent are working together to get a list of seniors who are looking to get the vaccine.


· FY2022 Budget Review
Board reviewed budget. The board will request the trash budget increase 2% 213,548.00 and also discussed a line item for COVID if a clinic is needed. State funding will be a possibility, but may need extra funding.

· Review Town Report
Board approved edits from last meeting for the town report.


· St. George 2-B-1-New Construction 
[bookmark: _GoBack]Health Agent J. Terry presented plans from GRAZ Engineering. No variances and no vote needed.

· Minutes 12/22/2020
Board edited minutes by email and approved.



Meeting adjourned at 7:25PM

Respectfully submitted,


Michelle Metcalf
Administrative Assistant

Next meeting will be held January 19th , 2020
